
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

TO:           Dr. Albert G. Roberts, Superintendent of Schools 

 

FROM:    Therese M. O’Neill, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations 

                                     

RE:           Food Service Salaries – 2013-14 

 

DATE:     June 25, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Food Service employees are not members of any of our four union groups and typically I bring 

forward a recommendation to you for consideration of a salary increase.  In researching the records, I 

did not bring anything forward for this current year (2012-13).  In anticipation of the 2013-14 school 

year, I am recommending a 3.0% increase.  Currently, our food service staff salaries’ total 2012-13 

salaries total $399,446 and this 3% increase represents $11,983. 

 

This will return to the Board for approval at its July 9, 2013 meeting, with implementation upon their 

return in August, 2013. 
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